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August 1st, 2022 

 
Karen Wilman 
Senior Construction Manager 
Engineering Department 
City of Key West 
1300 White Street 
Key West, Fl 33040 
(305) 809-3963 
 
  
 
Subject: Letter of Authorization for Florida Highway Beautification Grant Application.  

Three (3) proposed Sections of State Road 5 between Cow Key Bridge & College 
Road 

 

Dear Ms. Wilman: 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Florida Highway Beautification Grant Program.  Prior to August 1, 2022, 
the City of Key West requested this Letter of Authorization from the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) District Six, for the purpose of pursuing a Beautification Grant Application for the current year 
grant cycle. The proposed location is to complete the landscaping and add a new welcome along 3 possible 
sections of State Road 5 between Cow key Bridge and College Road. 
 
The City is hereby advised that there are currently no potentially conflicting projects found within the 
District’s five-year work plan. This Letter of Authorization provides for the City to proceed with their 
Beautification Grant Application as the City deems appropriate. 
 
Please retain a copy of this Letter for your records, which will be required to be submitted along with each 
Beautification Grant application. Should the City have any further questions regarding the Grant 
Application process please contact me at (305) 470-5400 or Bryan.Jackman@dot.state.fl.us. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bryan Jackman 
Project Manager 
District Six Beautification Grant Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
Cc: Bao-Ying Wang, P.E, FDOT 
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